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Forensic & Investigative Accounting Section 
American Accounting Association 
 

The Forensic Accounting Educator 
Summer 2009        

Thank you, 
  
 D. Larry Crumbley 
 KPMG Endowed Professor 
 Louisiana State University 
 Baton Rouge, LA 70803 
225.578.6231 
 Email: dcrumbl@lsu.edu 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 Please see the suggested by-laws. 
  
 We now need a budget, so I hope you will forward $15 dues to the AAA headquarters (made out to the American
Accounting Association - FIA section). Do not send them to me. Dues will be applied to the 2009-2010 
year. You must be a member of the AAA to be a FIA member. 

Greetings to Members of the FIA Section: 

The American Accounting Association has approved our new Forensic and
Investigative Accounting Section. I was able to obtain more than 500 signatures.
  
 A by-laws committee has worked on a set of by-laws, and I hope to have our
first meeting on Wednesday morning, August 5, 2009 in New York City. The
AICPA has agreed to sponsor our breakfast. Our speaker shall be Ramona R.
Farrell, Ueltzen & Company, who will present results of a survey related to the
core of a forensic accountant.  
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